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Subject: attention sfpd commissioner
Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 6:32:12 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

I am writing to suggest the exploration of self-driving vehicles for surveillance purposes in
areas with a high crime rate. As reported by Vice in an article titled, "San Francisco Police
Are Using Driverless Cars as Mobile Surveillance Cameras" [ VICE], autonomous vehicles
equipped with cameras can provide continuous footage, potentially aiding investigations.

Additionally, similar to the San Francisco Police Department seeking access to Ring cameras [
VICE], I believe a voluntary video submission program could be beneficial. This would allow
residents with security cameras, like Ring, to easily share relevant footage through a secure
online portal. This would offer another layer of surveillance without infringing on privacy, as
participation would be completely voluntary.

Thank you for your time and consideration. I would appreciate receiving any response via
email, as I am unavailable to answer calls from unknown numbers.
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